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Sharing Hope, Teaching Christ! 
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…walk in a manner worthy of the calling to which you 

have been called, 2with all humility and gentleness, 

with patience, bearing with one another in love, 3eager 

to maintain the unity of the Spirit in the bond of 

peace.  Ephesians 4:1-3 
 

FROM THE School Administrator… 
Greetings!  Can you believe that we are to the end of the 3

rd
 

Quarter this Friday?  Before you know it, we will be 

making plans for the final week of school.  As the days 

seem to fly by, remember to slow down and keep the focus 

on the important things.  Also, there is no school on 

Monday. 
 

Congratulations to the 5/6 grade boys basketball team for 

their third place finish at the Waconia Tournament.  

Congratulations to the 5/6 grade girls team on a successful 

season.  The boys have one more game tomorrow. 
 

Enrollment is now open to the community.  Please spread 

the word.  If anyone has questions, please pass on my 

contact information.  If you have not turned in registration 

forms and fees for next school year, please do so as soon as 

possible. 
 

Our last Bring a Friend to School Day is Monday, March 

26.  Watertown-Mayer, Waconia, Norwood Young 

America, and Howard Lake-Waverly-Winsted are not in 

session.  If your child has a friend in those districts or a 

home schooled child, please consider inviting them to 

spend the day with us. 
 

Word of mouth is our best recruitment tool.  As the 

weather begins to warm up, we would love to have you 

place a yard sign in your yard supporting Zion Lutheran 

School.  Yard signs are available in the office. 
 

Our fourth annual Auction for Education will be held on 

Saturday, May 5
th

 at the Mayer Community Center.  The 

theme this year is Festa (Italian).  Please plan on joining us 

for this event.  Reservations to the event will be available 

starting in April. 

 

Grades 3-8 will pack meals at Feed My Starving Children 

on Friday, April 13
th
 from 9:30-11:30.  We are in need of 20 

adults to go with us.  If you are available that morning, 

please let me know. 
 

In His service, 

Mr. Joshua Baumann 
 

Save the Date! 
 

On Saturday, May 5, 2018, Zion Lutheran School 

will host its fourth annual Auction for Education.  

The theme this year is Festa (Italian).  This event 

will include a dinner, silent auction, and live auction.  

Reservations to the event will be available starting in 

April. 

 

How can you help? 

- Please plan on attending this event 

- Spread the word and invite family and 

friends 

- Consider donating an item or asking your 

employer to donate an item, service, gift 

certificate, or place an ad in the auction book 

 

If you have any questions or would like to pick up a 

donation form, please see Mr. Baumann. 

 

 

School Spirit Day is Fri. 
March 23rd  

Wear a blue Zion t-shirt 



  

 
Chapel Offering for THIRD QUARTER will go to: 

 

FEED MY STARVING CHILDREN 
 

This organization was started in 1987 by businessmen 
who wanted to feed the starving children around the 
world.  It is a non-profit agency.   

The numbers 

 Every 5 seconds a child dies because of 
hunger. 

 22 cents pays for ONE life saving meal 

 Each meal has all the nutrients a child needs 
for an entire day. 

 

Third quarter goal:  $400.00 
Offerings to date:  $279.86 

 

 
CELEBRATING A BIRTHDAY 

Week of Mar. 15 – Mar. 21 

 

Friday, Mar. 16 – Jacob Mead 
Friday, Mar. 16 – Courtney Tuttle 

Wednesday, Mar. 21 – Alexander Alba 
 

Happy Birthday and God’s many blessings in the 
coming year! 
 
 

PRAYER CORNER 
 

Please keep the following students in your prayers on 

the day indicated: 

                Tuesday, Mar. 20 – Mason Hoernemann 

                Wednesday, Mar. 21 – Alexander Alba 

                Thursday, Mar. 22 -   Christopher Gless 

                Friday, Mar. 23 – Ava Turner 

 

 

Sunday, Apr. 15 – 5-8 Sing at Zion 8:00 a.m. 
 

 

 
 

MEET A NEW STUDENT AT ZION:  This week 

we welcome Whitney Schuette to Zion’s 

kindergarten class. Whitney was born on April 9, 

2012 in Waconia, MN.  Whitney has two brothers. 

Her family lives in Mayer.  Some of Whitney’s 

favorites include:  Food:  Chips; Color: Blue; Book: 

Fancy Nancy; Hobby: Help on the Farm; Sport: 

Gymnastics.   The person Whitney would most like 

to meet is Ariel (Little Mermaid). When Whitney 

grows up she would like to be a teacher and a mom. 

Whitney’s family likes to go camping, family movie 

night, bike riding, hauling hay and going out to eat.  

Welcome to Zion, Whitney.  We are very excited to 

have you and your family with us! 
 

 
Whitney Schuette  – Kindergarten   

 
 

  
YICLUB.LCEF.ORG is an excellent place to learn 

to understand the value of sharing, saving and 

spending money. Three students continued saving 

last week.  End of the third quarter is this week. 

Extra credit for Community Service and Extra Credit 

for good grades for ages 7 to 18 is an easy way to 

add to your account. Donna Lindstrom, Zion Stamp 

Coordinator, will be in the hallway at Zion on 

Thursday 11 am to 1 pm.  Start or continue your 

savings any week of the school year. The web site 

also has daily devotions and prayers. Still waiting 

for the answer as to which class won the pizza or ice 

cream party.  

   Y.I. Stamp Program  
 

Choir Schedule 
 



 

Lenten Suppers 
Come & enjoy a meal & fellowship Wednesdays 

thru March 21
st
 before Lenten Services in the Zion 

Mayer Church Basement 5:15 – 6:30 p.m. 

Lenten Service starts at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 
The kindergarten class and chaperones had a great 

morning at the Maple Syrup Demonstration at Baylor 

Park on Tuesday. God blessed us with a beautiful day 

for learning about how maple syrup is made.  

 

 There will be no Waconia and no 

Watertown bus March 26
th

 thru March 28
th

. 
 
CARVER LIFELINES 2018 POSTER CONTEST 

Poster Contest entries were due Feb. 23. 

The following students posters were submitted: 

4
th
 Grade – Zachary Jacobs 

Russell Klevann 

Carter Maetzold 

5
th
 Grade – Elijah Aldrich 

Lucas Baumann 

6
th
 Grade – Brooke Henning 

Bree Noerenberg 

7
th

 Grade – Julia Maetzold 

Alexa Carlson 

8
th
 Grade – Jadyn Aldrich 

Bella Woodford 

Stop by and see the posters displayed in the school 

entrance, bulletin board and in the 5-6 Grade classroom.  

Essay contest entries for students in Grades 6-8 are due 

March 15.  Thank you to all the students, and our teachers, 

Mrs. Nancy Schwanke and Mrs. Shannon Aurich for this 

special life affirming project.  

Helen Bunge 

 

 
Congratulations to the 5

th
 & 6

th
 Gr. Boys for their 

3
rd

 place finish at the MLAA Tournament. 

 

 

 
 
 

Thurs. Mar. 15 

               Away vs. Wayzata – Boys Only 3:45 
 
 

Grades 7-8 Boys 
Thurs. Mar. 15 
          3:15 – 5:00 Practice at Zion 

Tues. Mar. 20 
          3:15 – 5:00 Practice at Zion 
 

 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR….. 
       
    Mar. 16 – End of Third Quarter 

    Mar. 19 – No School 

    Mar. 19 – MLSH Music Festival 6:30 Call  
     Mar. 20 – Human Trafficking Awareness @ MLHS  

                                                                       7 – 8:30 p.m. 

    Mar. 21 – Chapel 8:30 led by Pastor Gless 

    Mar. 21 – STEM Club 2:50 – 4:30 (Remember a snack) 

    Mar. 23 – 25 Boys Nat’l Basketball Tournament 
 

 

LOOKING AHEAD… 
 

    Mar. 24 – Easter Faire 2:00 to 4:00 p.m. Zion School 

    Mar. 26 – “Bring a Friend to School” Day 

    Mar. 29 – Apr.2 – No School – Easter Break 

    Apr. 13 – Taste of Kindergarten 

    Apr. 14 – Spelling Bee at MLHS 
    May 5 – Festa Auction & Dinner for Education 6:00 

BASKETBALL SCHEDULE: 
Grades 5-6 Boys/Girls 
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